
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/22/2013 4:52:32 PM

Subject: Dinner for Principals on November 4 - please RSVP

John & Christian,
 
Prior to the conference on Nov. 5, there will be a dinner for principals on the evening of November 4th at 7:00 p.m. at 
American Flatbread TriBeCa Hearth, which is located at 205 Hudson Street. Kristin Misner, chief of staff to the NYC 
Deputy Mayor for Health and Human Services, will join the group to talk about the New York City SIB experience. 
 Please let me know if you can attend.  They are still trying to coordinate a breakfast with potential investors on the 
morning of the 5th.
 
Christian, hopefully you received your flight information from Elizabeth yesterday.  If you didn’t, please let me know.  
The hotel that they booked for you for the night of the 4th is the Springhill Suites at 25 West 37th Street.
 
Thanks!
 
Erica

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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